
 
Dear Friend, 
 
The Friends of River Dell have announced their 2017 Distinguished Graduate 
      Hall of Fame Inductees: 
 
                       Dr. Robert Fisher, 1961                 Dr. Richard Winant, 1961 
                       Carrie Bell Jacobus – 1972      Dr. Ann McCarthy – 1976 

       Dr. Steven Semken – 1976  Noreen Geelan Springstead – 1986 
Dr. Jaimie Nathan – 1989 

   
The honorees will be officially inducted into the Distinguished Graduate Hall Of Fame at a dinner to 
be held on Thursday, October 19, 2017 at Seasons Catering, 644 Pascack Road, Washington 
Township, 201-664-6141. 
 
The Hall of Fame Committee would like to invite you to attend the dinner and share in an exciting 
evening with family, friends, former classmates, teachers and administrators. The event starts sharply 
at 6:30pm and should end approximately 10:30pm. Tickets are $60.00 per person. If you wish to 
attend, please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return your check made payable to Friends 
of River Dell to:   

Cindy Sherlock 
  682 Bogert Road 
  River Edge, New Jersey 07661 
 
If you have any questions, you can call or email the following committee people: 
Cindy Sherlock  201-261-9130         cynbuzz@optonline.net 

    
We hope to see you on October 19, 2017 
 
Sincerely, 
Cindy Sherlock 
Friends of River Dell Hall of Fame Committee 
 
 
Name: _____________________________________________No. of Guests_______ No. of Tables_______ 
                            10 per table 
Email Address _________________________________________ 
 
Address:_______________________________________________ Amount Enclosed:_____________ 
 
              _______________________________________________ 
 
Names of Guests:___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I will attend for (Honoree’s 
Name):_____________________________________________________________ 
 

PLEASE RETURN BY October 10, 2017. THANK YOU  
 


